Hello, my name is Ava Oyen and I am a senior at Beulah High School. In the government class
all seniors must take we are taught about voting and how important it is. Despite this, we are not
allotted time for voting. This past November I was able to vote in my first election but I had to
go during my off hour. Many seniors did not have this free time and it discouraged them from
voting after school because of the interference with many after school activities. Please consider
voting yes on House Bill 1178 because it will encourage eligible seniors to vote as it is our civic
duty to do so. Thank you.



